
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
July 30, 2009 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
RE:  Advice No. WA 09-06 for United Telephone Company of the Northwest 
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
On July 28, 2009, a proposed revision to the United Telephone Company of the Northwest WN U-3 was filed.  
This revision, found under UTC Docket UT-091196, was submitted with a July 28, 2009 issue date and a 
proposed effective date September 1, 2009.  The purpose of this filing was to revise an existing Business 
Customer Incentive program referred to as the “Business Save Program”. 
 
By way of this letter, we respectfully request permission to withdraw the tariff filing.  If you have any 
questions regarding this request, please contact me at 913-345-7535. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Greg Griffle 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Barb Young 
 
WA 09-06 Withdraw 
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